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February 2024  

 
World Book Day – Dress Up 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Bishop Creighton Academy will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. This is a fantastic 
opportunity for children to express their love for reading by dressing up as their favourite character from a 
book. We kindly request that your child comes to school dressed as their chosen character on that day. 

We understand that purchasing a costume can be expensive, so we encourage parents to make costumes 
at home using materials you already have. Homemade costumes often demonstrate creativity and provide 
an opportunity for children and parents to work together on a fun project.  

While there is no specific theme for the event, we kindly ask that children dress practically for a full day at 
school. Ensure that your child's costume allows for comfortable movement and that they can participate 
fully in all activities throughout the day. If your child has PE scheduled on the same day, please ensure they 
bring their PE kit to change into. Please note that on World Book Day, each child will be responsible for 
their own costume. If you need any further support with providing a costume, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 

We are looking forward to seeing an array of characters on World Book Day! Thank you for your support in 
making this event a success. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Evans 
English Lead 

 
 
 

 

 


